



a newsletter from the West Otago Community Board

April 2023

www.cluthadc.govt.nz

0800 801 350

help.desk@cluthadc.govt.nz

Communication to Council via Antenno

Would you like to be alerted to what's going on in your neighbourhood and beyond?

Antenno is a free mobile app that sends you notifications and alerts regarding water shutdowns, rubbish/recycling collection and community events.

You can also place service requests if you have noticed pot holes, water leakage, roaming dogs etc. Go to the 'Your Reports' menu and add a report which goes directly to the customer services team at the Clutha District Council. If you want assistance to log into the app please see our staff at the Tapanui Service Centre for assistance.

Community Awards in Tapanui

It is exciting that the Clutha Community Awards are being held in Tapanui this year.

Application forms are available at the community library and nominations close 28 April. If you know an individual or community group that deserves recognition now is your time to nominate them.

Annual Plan 2023-24 Update Consultation

Clutha District Council's draft Annual Plan 2023/24 is now open for feedback.

To deliver our big projects and to keep delivering day to day services, a 5.14% rates increase is signalled due to economic changes and pressures. Some changes to fees and charges are also proposed.

Pass on your feedback by 1 May, so that Council can consider this ahead of making final decisions for the Annual Plan 2023/24 at their meeting on 18 May 2023.

Find out more and give your feedback at: www.cluthadc.govt.nz/consultation

Blue Mountain Non Uniform Day

A big thank you to the Blue Mountain College students and staff who held a non-uniform day for the Far North Mayoral Relief Fund. Over \$800 was raised which was a great effort.

If you have any Council issues that need fixing, contact the Tapanui Community Library on 03 204 8306 or 0800 801 350 or log your Service Request online at: www.cluthadc.govt.nz/doitonline